Interfraternity Council

Wednesday, March 3, 2010
Kirby 003

Attendance:

Louis D'’Angelo
Mason Carter
Stephen Beavan

Jeff Marver

Justin Lam

Casey Schmalacker
Devin Schlichting
Eric Haberland
Jacob Greenberg
Brett Doyle

Max Greene

James Kennedy
Spencer Honeyman

Dylan Taft

Others Present:

Brent Souders - DKE

Conor O'Neill - KDR

President
Vice President
Secretary/Treasurer

Marketing

Philanthropy & Service

DKE
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DU
PKP
PKP
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Call to Order
The meeting was called to order at 5:15PM.

Visitors

Danielle Sobol - Residence Hall Council (RHC)

Fraternities, whether in college-owned or privately-owned chapter houses, can
become a part of RHC, a program independent of the Resident Advisor program.

The description for RHC is:

"The Residence Hall Council (RHC) is an organization dedicated to promoting a
positive residence hall environment. Its focus is two fold: to represent and advocate for
the interest of residential students and to support and plan events within individual
residence halls and for the campus as a whole. RHC is composed of an executive board
(made up of six executive officers and the building presidents) and individual building
councils.

"Each residence hall has a building council in which any interested residents can
participate. Each building council elects a president who organized and runs the
building meetings and represents the residents of the building to the executive
board. Each building council meets about once a month and the presidents of each
building council meet every other week with the executive board.

"Residents who take an active interest in their residence halls are assets to the
program; therefore, staff members should support their building council by
encouraging residents to join, co-sponsoring events, and promoting RHC at hall
meetings. Open meetings for those interested in joining building councils take place in
the early weeks of the fall semester.”

Chapters who join RHC could allocate some funds towards COMPASS programs and
even non-COMPASS programs - even a Movie Night with pizza.

Those who have questions or are interested in becoming a part of RHC should
contact Matt Grandon (grandonm@Ilafayette.edu) or Danielle Sobol
(sobold@lafayette.edu).
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Old Business

VOTE: Dues

We are interested in raising the dues from $10 per brother/year to $15 per brother/
year.

VOTE: Not Passed

Elections

Elections for the positions of Philanthropy Chair, Scholarship and Academic Chair
and Recruitment Chair will be held at next week's meeting on Wednesday, March 10.

Applications for these positions are due to Louis D'Angelo (dangelol@lafayette.edu)
by 5PM on Monday, March 8.

Youth Empowerment Day

A vote to donate some funds to the Youth Empowerment Day program has been
tabled for several weeks.

Chapters seem to believe that it's more important to offer people to support the
event than it is to offer money. Perhaps if we can get people interested we might be
willing to donate some money.

First Year Greek Q & A

We should make sure to distribute the Fraternity Booklets to first-year male
students before we hold this Q & A session.

Also, we have several dates in mind and will soon have a date, location and time.

New Business

Campus Climate Survey

Everyone should fill this out. Those who are likely to participate are those who are
frustrated about something, so we should make it a point to fill out the survey to
voice our opinion in a form that will get to President Weiss.

The Climate Survey will be available to complete online from March 24 to April 9.
Watch your inbox for a link to the survey when it goes live.
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Announcements

Next Executive Meeting
Monday, March 8, 2010 at 5PM in Kirby 003

Next General Meeting
Wednesday, March 10, 2010 at 5:15PM in Kirby 003

The London Shop - "Dress for Success"

The London Shop is interested in doing a fashion show to model professional attire
for the generation of young males entering the career world. This program could
even be applied towards COMPASS requirements.

Is there any interest? It's basically free advertising for them, and COMPASS for us!

Adjournment
The meeting was adjourned at 5:55PM.

Faithfully Submitted,
Stephen E. Beavan
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